
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Core Value  
for this half term is 

 

to be kind 

Our Christian value 
for this half term is 

Friendship 

Transition Arrangements 
We know that as the end of term is near, children and families begin 
thinking about September and what this will look like for their child. 
I can now confirm the following arrangements for classes next year: 
Rabbits will be taught by Miss Garland 
Squirrels will be taught by Mrs Orton (Mo,Tue) & Mr Rolfe (Wed-Fri) 
whilst Mrs Allen is on maternity leave 
Badgers will be taught by Miss Cartwright 
Owls will be taught by Mr Smith 
Mr Smith visited the school this week and will be in school next 
Thursday as well getting to know the children and preparing for 
September when he joins our team. Our whole school transition 
day will be on Friday 28th June where all children will get to meet 
their new teacher and visit their classrooms.  
Y6 transition to Ixworth will happen on 25th – 26th June 
Y6 transition to Thurston will happen on 10th – 11th July 

Future World Council World Ocean Day 
Thank you for all your generous donations. We were able to 
fundraise £75 on our own clothes day  

Learning Council Giving Day 
The learning council have chosen to set up fundraising activities for 
The Air Ambulance Service. Wear yellow on Friday 21st June and 
bring in £1 donation 

Breakfast and After School Club changes 
from September 2024 
From September, we are unfortunately going to be increasing the 
cost of clubs to cover the cast of staffing and provisions.  
Breakfast club: 7.45am – 8.40am will be £5 per session 
After School club: 3.20pm – 5pm will be £7 per session 
We have had a really low uptake for the later finish of 5.30pm and 
therefore there will be one option for a 5pm finish from September. 
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After School Club until July 2024 
All after school clubs now need to be booked using the booking links below.  
Multi Activity -Wrap around booking link until 4.30pm 

https://www.premier-education.com/parents/venue/courses/15832-889067/  

Multi Activity -Wrap around booking link until 5.30pm 

https://www.premier-education.com/parents/venue/courses/15832-889064/  

School Trip for Rabbits, Squirrels & Badgers 
On Friday 12th July, Rabbit, Squirrel & Badger class will be visiting Jimmy’s Farm. Payment link has 
been sent out and further information will come out closer to the time.  

Owl Class Events (including Year 6 leavers!) 
We are busy preparing events for Owl class. The summer term is a busy term for Owls and wanted 
to put all dates in one place for parents to see 
Tuesday 25th – 26th June: Year 6 Transition to Ixworth 
Monday 1st July: Year 6 Crucial Crew Visit 
Wednesday 3rd July: Owl Class Production to Parents with siblings at 2pm 
Friday 5th July: Owl Class Production to Parents at 2pm 
Monday 8th July: Y5/6 Bikeability – please make sure children have a road worthy bike to take part 
Wednesday 10th & 11th July: Year 6 Transition to Thurston 
Wednesday 17th July: Summer Service at Church: Year 6 Leavers at 9.15am 
Friday 19th July: Year 6 Leavers Assembly at 2.15pm 

Attendance Race 
First Place: Badger class with 95.8% 
Second Place: Rabbits & Squirrels with 92.2% 
Third Place: Owl Class with 90.7% 
Currently, Badgers are in the lead with 17 points, Owls with 13 points are in second place and 
Rabbits & Squirrels with 12 points in joint second place.  

House Points 
This week:         Red:  94                     Yellow:  104                       Blue: 81 
Total this year: Red: 3,839                  Yellow: 4,002                    Blue: 4,021 

https://www.premier-education.com/parents/venue/courses/15832-889067/
https://www.premier-education.com/parents/venue/courses/15832-889064/


 

A note from the governors 

Welcome back everyone, we hope you enjoyed the half term break and had some fun family times 
together.  We wish all the children and staff a happy and productive half term ahead and we heard 
that Owl class have had a brilliant trip to Kingswood thisweek.  The last half term of the year is 
always very busy, and we thank all the staff as they support the children as they take part in 
transition arrangements, school productions, sports days, church services amongst many other 
things.    As Governors, we have a vacancy for both a Parent governor and a Co-opted governor. if 
you are interested in joining us, or want to know about our role in the school, please get in touch 
with me to discuss at admin@barningham.suffolk.sch.uk  Julie Surridge, Chair of Governors. 

Key Dates for your diary 
Wednesday 19th June: Bag2School drop off at 9am at Bardwell Road entrance 
Friday 21st June: Giving Day: The Air Ambulance Fundraiser – wear yellow and bring in £1 
Tuesday 25th – 26th June: Year 6 Transition to Ixworth 
Friday 28th June: Whole school transition day 
Saturday 29th June: Friends Summer Fayre 1pm – 3pm  
Monday 1st July: Year 6 Crucial Crew Visit 
Tuesday 2nd July: New Reception Parent Information Session 
Wednesday 3rd July: Owl Class Production to Parents with siblings at 2pm 
Thursday 4th July: Sports Day 1pm – 3pm 
Friday 5th July: Owl Class Production to Parents at 2pm 
Monday 8th July: Y5/6 Bikeability – please make sure children have a road worthy bike to take part 
Monday 8th July: Transition Meeting for new Reception – Miss Garland will contact parents to book 
appointments after school 
Tuesday 9th July: New Reception pupils stay and play 1.30pm – 3pm 
Wednesday 10th & 11th July: Year 6 Transition to Thurston 
Thursday 11th July: New Reception stay and play (pupils only) 12.30pm – 3pm 
Friday 12th July: School trip to Jimmy’s Farm for Rabbit, Squirrel & Badger Class 
Friday 12th July: Friends Disco – after school, timings to follow 
Wednesday 17th July: Summer Service at Church: Year 6 Leavers at 9.15am 
Thursday 18th July: Martineau Summer Lunch & Games 12pm – 2pm (pupils only) 
Friday 19th July: Year 6 Leavers Assembly at 2.15pm 

Clubs and Extended Day Provision 
We run a great Breakfast Club, which opens at 7.45 every morning and costs just £4 per session, 
payable when you drop off please or via the SchoolMoney app. 

mailto:admin@barningham.suffolk.sch.uk


 

Premier now run an After School Club which is open for five nights a week until 5:30. It is £5 for the 
first half until 4.30 and £8 for a full session until 5.30pm. Please book in advance through the 
website booking link. 

Website, Twitter & Tapestry 
We have lots of ways to keep parents up to date with information about what is happening in 
school. Whilst we await all the parent forms giving permissions for various platforms, some of these 
may not yet be updated. You can find out more in the following ways: 
Website: www.barningham.suffolk.sch.uk 
Twitter: https://twitter.com/BarninghamCEVCP   (more recently changed to ‘X’) 
You can follow us on @BarninghamCEVCP. If you can ‘like’ or ‘retweet’ our tweets, it helps to get 
the school some positive attention. 
Our Class Pages can be found here:  
@BCEVCPOwls https://mobile.twitter.com/BCEVCPOwls  
@BCEVCPBadgers https://mobile.twitter.com/bcevcpbadgers  
@BCEVCPSquirrels https://mobile.twitter.com/BCEVCPSquirrels  
@BCEVCPRabbits https://mobile.twitter.com/bcevcprabbits  
Tapestry: This is for Reception parents only.  
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